
 

A MODEST PROPOSAL 

PRESENTATION RUBRIC 

Criteria 4 – Exemplary 3 – Proficient 2 – Developing 1 – Beginning 

Social Issue 
Identification 

Precisely articulates a 
complex societal issue 
with deep analytical 
insight and multiple 
contextual examples 

Clearly describes a 
specific social issue with 
relevant background 
information 

Provides a basic 
description of a social 
issue with limited context 

Vaguely mentions a social 
issue with minimal 
understanding 

Satirical 
Solution 

Creativity 

Develops an ingenious, 
thought-provoking 
satirical solution that 
demonstrates 
sophisticated critical 
thinking and nuanced 
social commentary 

Creates a clever satirical 
solution that effectively 
highlights the issue's 
absurdity 

Proposes a somewhat 
relevant satirical solution 
with moderate impact 

Offers a simplistic or 
poorly conceived satirical 
solution 

Actual 
Solution 

Development 

Presents a 
comprehensive, well-
researched, and realistic 
solution with multiple 
implementation strategies 

Provides a clear and 
practical solution with 
solid reasoning 

Suggests a basic solution 
with limited depth 

Offers an underdeveloped 
or impractical solution 

Creative 
Visual 

Elements 

Integrates sophisticated, 
original visual elements 
that powerfully enhance 
the presentation's 
message and engagement 

Uses relevant and creative 
photos/symbols that 
effectively support the 
narrative 

Includes basic visual 
elements with minimal 
connection to the content 

Provides minimal or 
irrelevant visual 
components 



 

A MODEST PROPOSAL 

Criteria 4 – Exemplary 3 – Proficient 2 – Developing 1 – Beginning 

Presentation 
Delivery 

Demonstrates exceptional 
communication skills, 
engaging presentation 
style, and profound 
understanding of the 
topic 

Communicates ideas 
clearly and confidently 
with good organization 

Presents information with 
some clarity but lacks 
polish 

Struggles to communicate 
ideas effectively 

 

Grade: _____/24 

Percentage: ________ 

 

Teacher comments: ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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